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Information from Oshawa City Council – April 29, 2024 

 

At a meeting on April 29, 2024, Oshawa City Council adopted the following recommendation: 

ED-24-47 Bloor Simcoe Intensification Working Group Report (Previously OEAC-24-
20) (Ward 5)  
That in accordance with Report ED-24-47 (previously OEAC-24-20) concerning the 
Bloor Simcoe Intensification Working Group Report, the following be referred to 
Report ED-24-44: 

1. Bike lanes be installed along Bloor St to support the intensification of the 
area; 

2. Conserving the old growth trees that are present at the southwest segment of 
the vacant lot located at the Northwest corner of Wentworth Street West and 
Simcoe Street South; 

3. Part of the vacant lot be utilized to create green space and sports/exercise 
equipment or fields for the community;  

4. The study team considers our comments and questions during the 
intensification study process;  

5. A mitigation plan be developed should de-vehicalization in the area be not as 
successful as projected; and, 

6. The City should continue to promote applicable Community Improvement 
Plan financial incentives to help grow and support development. 

 
 

These items are provided for information to the Oshawa Accessibility Advisory Committee, no 
further action is required. 


